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LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

INVITATION TO UMZIMVUBU LOCAL MUNICIPALITY SMMEs

The Umzimvubu local municipality invites all interested Umzimvubu local municipality
SMMES to a training in Supply Chain Management Processes, the training will cover the
following aspects;

e Supply Chain Management
e Expenditure Management

Interested people must send an email to book a space to Mr. T. Mbukushe
Mbukushe.Themba@umzimvubu.go.za not later than 4* of September 2020 at 5:00. The
purspose of making a booking is to know the number of people attending so to adhere to
Covid 19 pandemic regulations. Only people who have booked will be allowed in the training
venue. The date and venue of the training will be communicated to people who have showed
interest by booking.

We trust that this is in order however, should you require further information please do not
hesitate to contact the SCM Office on 039 255 8554/56.

Yours tyigly
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